
 

Athens, 15.07.2024 

Investors’ Update 

Further to the corporate announcement of 08.07.2024, Attica Bank S.A. (hereinafter 

the “Attica Bank”), informs investors of the following: 

Attica Bank, following the Bank of Greece letter dated 27.06.2024 and the granted 

extension until 12.07.2024, the shareholders have informed Attica Bank in writing that 

in order to finalize the main terms of the transaction and for the completion of the 

internal approval procedures of the Hellenic Financial Stability Fund ("HFSF") 

according to its Law, the official pre-rating of the non-performing exposures portfolio 

must be received. 

Following the above aforementioned, Attica Bank has requested and received from the 

Bank of Greece an extension to reply by the 18.07.2024. 

Attica Bank will inform investors promptly when the agreement between the 

shareholders is finalized and its terms are known, as well as for any new 

developments. 

The Bank underlines that any information or development concerning the Bank’s 

activities will be issued by the Bank and is the only reliable and valid source of 

information. The Bank remains committed to complying with the conditions and 

requirements in accordance with the provisions of the current legal and regulatory 

framework. The Bank’s practice is to immediately inform the investors, with validity and 

responsibility, of any development concerning its activities in accordance with the 

provisions of the current legislation and the relevant decisions of the Bank’s bodies. 
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